
Children’s Policy 

Whilst you and your children are more than welcome, as a courtesy we need to make you aware that we 

do have a child policy in place;  

• As a small restaurant, we have limited dining capacity. As a result, all guests regardless of age will be 
charged for our 6 course tasting menu at $90p.p.

• We do not offer specific children’s meals, however we can adapt our dishes to be more child friendly 
based on available seasonal ingredients

• Children must remain seated at all times. This is for the safety of all guests and our staff and to avoid 
disturbing the ambiance for other diners

• As we are a small restaurant, we do not have space in our dining room for prams and ask diners to 
leave them in our bar area


